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From: Brian Doyle
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 2:52 PM
To: Ruthann Ziegler
Cc: Deanna Santana; Nora Pimentel
Subject: RE: San Francisco Forth Niners Management Company--Form 700s
Attachments: Letter to D.Santana 02.10.20.pdf

Ms. Ziegler: 

Can you please explain how you determined that Mr. Schoeb is a consultant as defined by defined by FPPC 
Regulation 18700.3? Also please explain how Mr. Guido, who was impliedly identified by Hannah Gordon as 
being subject to state conflict of interest law (see attached letter), was determined by you not to be a 
consultant as defined by FPPC Regulation 18700.3. Please provide copies of all records by which you made 
those determinations. 

Thank you, 

Brian Doyle | City Attorney 
City Attorney’s Office  
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 
D: 408.615.2234 | F: 408.249.7846 

From: Ruthann Ziegler <rziegler@rzieglerlaw.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 10:06 AM 
To: Brian Doyle <BDoyle@SantaClaraCA.gov> 
Subject: San Francisco Forth Niners Management Company--Form 700s 

Thank you for your March 30 letter.  The individuals who are “consultants”, as that term is defined by FPPC 
Regulation 18700.3, on behalf of the Management Company are Brent Schoeb and Jim Mercurio.  Mr. Schoeb 
will file a combined assuming office and annual Statement of Economic Interest and Mr. Mercurio will file an 
annual Statement of Economic Interest. 

Ruthann G. Ziegler 
Attorney at Law 

Law Office of Ruthann G. Ziegler 
3308 El Camino Avenue 
Suite 300, #427 
Sacramento, CA 95821 
916-330-3170
rziegler@rzieglerlaw.com
https://www.rzieglerlaw.com/ 
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Confidentiality Notice:  This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for 
the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express 
permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all 
copies.  Thank you.   


